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Wednesday 13th November 2024 
Year 9 Parents Evening  
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I would like to invite you to attend our Year 9 Parents' Evening on Thursday, 28th 
November 2024, from 3:45 pm to 6:00 pm. 

This is an important event, offering an invaluable opportunity to discuss your child’s 
academic progress. Research and our own experience at St Antony’s, show a strong 
link between student achievement and parental engagement in school life. In fact, 
parents who maintain regular contact with our staff have a significant, positive impact 
on their child’s progress, as demonstrated by the achievements of our students in 
our previous cohort. 

This evening will be held in person, and appointments are not required. You are 
welcome to meet with teachers anytime between 3:45 pm and 6:00 pm. 

If you are unable to attend, please let us know so we can ensure you receive any 
necessary information and please contact me via email h.ruddock@st-
antonys.com. 

I look forward to meeting with you on Thursday, 28th November 2024. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 

H.Ruddock 

 
 
Miss H Ruddock 
Head of Year 9 

 

  


